HB 569 -- SKYLIGHT FALL PROTECTION SYSTEM

SPONSOR: Sauls

This bill requires that any skylight installed after January 1,
2024, contain skylight covers or a skylight fall protection system
capable of supporting a load of at least 400 pounds. Each cover
must have the words "Opening - Do Not Remove" on it in letters not
less than one inch high.



